
 

Memorandum to: GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entities 

From: GRIF Secretariat 

Date: Jan. 30. 2018 

Subject: Record of Decisions, GRIF, 2018 

 

Dear GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entities 

 

We would hereby like to confirm the following decision:  

 

- The approval by the Steering Committee of the no cost extension of the Amerindian 

Development Fund (ADF) project. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Sofi Halling, 

GRIF Secretariat 

NORAD 

On behalf of Norway/ Guyana 


